
 

31st January 25 
 
Jonny will be preaching on Sunday morning, conƟnuing our series in MaƩhew’s Gospel and in the evening 
we have our monthly communion service at 6.30pm. 
  
Remember that you can join us earlier on Sunday as we have our Morning Prayer Ɵme at 10.30am, through 
in the side hall, with tea and coffee being served from 10.15am. Coffee is also served aŌer the service and 
will be back in the conference room for the next wee while. 
  
Sunday Lunches for Young Adults and Student will be served this week – do feel free to stay behind aŌer the 
service on Sunday to have lunch together. Lunches will run each week of the term unƟl 23rd March, apart 
from next Sunday, 9th February, when none of our regular lunch team are available. If someone else would 
like to get involved in cooking for 30-40 people on a Sunday, this is a good opportunity – please just speak to 
Sally to find out more!

 

Home Groups take a break this week - it would normally be our church prayer Ɵme as it’s the beginning of 
the month, but this week is the Faith In Kids ParenƟng Seminar on Wednesday at 7.45pm in the church. 
All mid-week acƟviƟes should be running as normal this week - next week will have some changes due to the 
schools' long weekend. Do pray for the teens and leaders who are due to be heading off to the CYC Senior 
Camp weekend on the 7th. 
  
**The Love Aberdeen prayer and delivery session which was scheduled for this Saturday aŌernoon in Hebron 
will be postponed, as many will be aƩending the Thanksgiving Service for Steve Rankin at Deeside ChrisƟan 
Fellowship on Saturday at 12.30pm.

 

Our trial run of holding creche in the big hall went well last weekend and we plan to conƟnue using that 
space for a bit longer to see how it goes. One request for parents is that you use the same door out of the 
conference room as before, and access the hall from the back corridor. This is to avoid the hazard of the 
sliding door being opened, and will be less disturbing for the Bible Class meeƟng in the atrium!

 

The Church Annual General MeeƟng is planned for Wednesday 19th March 2025. All members are 
encouraged to aƩend. Any ministry and acƟvity leaders who would like to include an update in the annual 
reports should aim to get something sent to Sally by the 16th of March.

 

AccommodaƟon available: Lovely 2 bed flat available for rent. It is located centrally, 2 minutes from the 
staƟon, has private car parking and the rent is £350 per person per month plus bills. It is freshly decorated 
and in a safe, clean block on the ground floor. 
It would ideally suit 2 single students (at Aberdeen or RGU), a couple, or 2 young professionals. 
If you require further informaƟon please reply to this church email and we can put you in touch with the 
owners.Every Blessing,  
 

 
  

 

 


